
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 As we get closer to the scheduled masses for First Communion I want to help you prepare your 
children for this wonderful day.  Enclosed you will find important information that you should know 
before coming to church.  Please read and share all of the information with everyone who is planning on 
attending mass.  In order for your family to be assigned a pew for your scheduled mass, you are required 
to register on line and complete a survey.  Please go to www.icglenville.com/first-communion to 
register.  Please note that the deadline for this registration is Tuesday, July 14.  Only registered families 
will be assigned pews. 

 Also included in this mailing is a guide for you to practice with your child on how to properly 
receive Holy Communion.   Fr. Jerry will also be presenting an on line lesson for the children, showing 
the proper way of receiving Holy Communion when wearing a face covering.  

 Please bring your child’s banner to the church with you and hang it on the end of your pew.  
Remember to take it home with you when you leave, along with the worship aids found in your pews 
when you arrived.   

 PLEASE be sure to read all of the enclosed material very carefully.  As always, If you have any 
questions, feel free to give me a call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Madeline Fretto                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Pastoral Associate for Faith Formation                                                                                                                                                                 
518-399-9210 


